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Bishop Auckland players in their new T-shirts
Bishop Auckland Table Tennis Club is awash with colour thanks to their new T-shirts.

A successful bid to Dale & Valley Homes’ Better Homes Better Lives community fund has given the club the
chance to offer T-shirts in the Club colour.

The fund was launched in 2009 to provide small grants to groups in the area to support communities and
improve opportunities. The T-shirts are for members of the community who are attending sessions, as well as
club members, to offer a sense of team spirit, cohesion and belonging.

This is fantastic for those who wish to support the club and attend sessions but are not able to commit to full
membership.

For more information on Bishop Auckland Table Tennis Club, contact Matt Porter on 07411 018856 or visit
www.bishopaucklandttc.co.uk

Matt Porter
June, 2015
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